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Gentlemen:

 

I have been teaching First Mile Defensive Driving for over 15 years and received very
favorable comments from students and court officials alike. FMDD would request you
keep the course the way it is. This course contains the latest updates to its curriculum
every year and includes a training review each ye to keep all instructors up to date on
changes.   We have many clients whose insurance requires its drivers to take this
course every three years.

 

I encourage the Sunset Commission to not make the changes outlined in your current
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recommendations.

 

Sincerely,

 

Morris Burns

TDLR license number 3502

 

 




